
Ward 5 eblast 
June 10, 2024, 3:30 pm   

Good afternoon, 

If you travel Pass Road, please note the following announcement from the City's Engineering 
Department:   

Pass Road (from Beauvoir Road to Jim Money Road) will have intermittent lane closures 
starting Tuesday, June 11 - Friday, June 14.  This closure will be in effect from 7 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
each day while work crews restripe the roadway.  Please use caution in this area as both 
eastbound and westbound traffic will be affected.    -posted 6/10/24 
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